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Study Committee Reports 

 

 Study Committee on Criminal Records Access and Accuracy   

(Bob Tennessen, Chair) Scope Liaison Steve Wilborn 

 

 Commissioner Wilborn reported on the progress of this study committee.  Since it started 

its work, the committee has narrowed its focus to accuracy, and the committee has developed an 

extensive issues list on that topic.  The committee requests that a drafting committee be 

appointed. 

 

 After discussion, the Committee on Scope and Program recommended that a drafting 

committee be appointed. 

 

 

 The Committee on Scope and Program approved the following resolution: 

 

RESOLVED, that the Committee on Scope and Program recommends to the 

Executive Committee that a Drafting Committee on Accuracy of Criminal 

Records be formed. 

 

 On January 19, 2014, the Executive Committee approved this resolution. 

 


